MEDINA COUNTY ENGINEER
BID OPENING PROCEDURE

Date Issued: March 20, 2020

All road bid packages scheduled to open on March 26, 2020 at 1:30 p.m. at the Medina
County Engineer’s Office will proceed as advertised. Bidders should call ahead to schedule
drop off on or prior to March 26 as our office is closed to the public. All bids will be opened
and read aloud in our adjacent garage (at same location — 791 West Smith Road). The
public is welcome to attend, but should use their own judgment as to whether attendance is
necessary. Bid Tabulations will be placed online as normal.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Dan Becker at (C. 330-350-1682).

Andrew J. Conrad, P.E., P.S.
Medina County Engineer



